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The State of DE do not require businesses to have real air emissions reductions.

DNREC's practice for permit is to allow businesses like Fujifilm Imaging Colorant to buy 4
tons of emissions credit for the Banking and Trading business and does not actually reduce
carbon green house house gases. It does not reduce environment impact on the environment
and certainly does not do anything for public health. I live a half mile from the Fujifilm plant
and will be impacted by the increased emission by 1,526% over Fuljifilm's current emissions
and is not required to have manufacturing mechanisms in place to reduce carbon and other
harmful chemical pollution in the Rt. 9 Corridor. I think that RGGI should do something more
to insure and help over burden communities with regards to air pollution and communities
around the Wilmington Port. Please let me know what can be done.
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